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Newsletter No. 33 Summer 2021 

Our focus for Collective Worship this half term is ‘Accepting One Another’. This week we are looking at the story of 

Peter and Cornelius as well as Jesus calling Matthew.  

 

Active Week 

Due to the COVID guidelines still being in force, we will not be hosting a sports day with 

parents this year. Instead, we will be having an ‘Active Week’ that will take place from 

Monday 5th July to Friday 9th July. Children will be allowed to wear their PE kits all week as 

they will be taking part in various sports activities both in class and outside including: 

 Suffolk School Games Festival Activity Bingo cards with a range of activities to take part in at home and at 

school 

 Tuesday 6th July: Activities run by Thurston Sports Partnership with Soft Archery for Squirrels and Parkour for 

Badgers and Owls 

 Wednesday 7th July: Activities run by Explore Outdoor including Geocaching, Catapult building for Badgers 

and Owls and Bottle Rockets for Squirrels. 

 Wednesday 7th July – Friday 9th July: Y5/6 Owls will be going to Kingswood 

 All classes will be taking part in lessons around being active in class as well as extra sports related activities to 

encourage the importance of staying active! 

 

Uniform 

A reminder that the new uniform policy will start in September 2021 and will come 

fully into place in September 2022. This will allow families to have the year to move 

from navy to black and to purchase new uniform when their child grows out of their old 

uniform. This will also mean for children in Y6 next year, they won't need to buy new 

uniform for only the one year. 

I have attached a list of websites where you can buy plain black trainers and shorts/jogging bottoms for PE as 

promised. It is important that children come to school dressed ready to learn as well as it matches our vision of 

preparing children for their future. The office are working on ordering stock that matches the new uniform policy to 

make it easier for parents to order from school when possible.  

 

Suffolk Libraries – Summer Reading Challenge 

Take part in the six book “Wild World Heroes” reading challenge over the summer 

and make a difference to the environment. The Summer Reading Challenge is back 

in 2021! More important than ever, it gets children reading over the long summer, 

while having fun. This year’s theme is Wild World Heroes – a group of friends 

making their town even better for the people and animals that live there. You can 

find out how to sign up and to find out more by clicking on this link: 

https://www.suffolklibraries.co.uk/whats-on/annual-events/summer-reading-challenge-2021  

 

Barningham Cricket Meadow 

As the weather is getting warmer, many of our children are playing on the cricket meadow next to the school. Whilst 

this is a lovely area for the children to plan on, it is important that they all remain respectful of the area and of the 

community. Please can you remind your children that the land beyond the cricket meadow is actually private property 

and therefore shouldn’t be trespassed on. Thank you for your support with this.  

 

Breakfast Club, which opens at 7.45 every morning and costs just £4 per session, payable when you drop 

off please.  

 After School Club is open for five nights a week until 4:30 and it is £4 a session.  We provide a snack, 

games and friendship – all from the safe distance of our class bubbles - and I’d love to see you 

there! Please book in advance through the school office. Please note – after school club will be 

closed on the 7th, 8th and 9th July as Paige will be going to Kingswood with Y5/6.

  

Friends’ update: 
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Sadly due to COVID restrictions we are unable to organise ice-cream Fridays this summer term.  We are however 

looking to host a raffle this summer with the ever popular class boxes. We ask for parents to donate an item related to 

their child's class theme: 

 

Rabbits - garden         Squirrels – beach       Badgers – craft      Owls - relaxing 

 

Details of how to buy tickets will be advised in a few weeks. Please check out our Facebook page as we continually 

update details on how to support our online fundraising https://www.facebook.com/FriendsBarninghamSchool ; we 

also have the online raffle on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/groups/670431613582158 where one winner 

receives £50 - £1 per number (if you don't have access to facebook, please contact the school office to take part). You 

can also support us by using this link https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1030812-0 when shopping on Amazon ; this has 

no extra cost to you but we will receive a few pennies each time you shop. Thank you for your continued support 

Friends of Barningham School 

 

 

 

House Points:   Blue 4,133     Yellow 4,061  Red 3,601 

 
Achievement Awards:  

RABBITS  

For super effort with writing and segmenting words to spell. 

For her super effort in maths with doubling numbers. 

 

SQUIRRELS  

For working really hard in maths, English and phonics and making super progress. 

For working hard on her presentation. 

 

BADGERS 

For working as a fantastic team in science. 

For a fantastic attitude to learning and increased engagement in lessons. 

For working as part of a fantastic team in science. 

 

OWLS 

For becoming more independent in her learning. 

For using a variety of all when measuring various items in maths. 

 

Key Dates for your diary:  

Monday 21st June: School trip to Banham Zoo for Rabbits, Squirrels and Badgers 

Monday 5th July – Friday 9th July: Active Week 

Tuesday 6th July: Sports Activities: Parkour KS2 /Soft Archery KS1 

Wednesday 7th July: Sports Activities: Geocaching, Catapult Building KS2 / Bottle Rockets KS1 

Wednesday 7th July (pm): New Reception children coming in for taster afternoon 

Wednesday 7th – Friday 9th July: Y5/6 Kingswood Trip 

Friday 9th July: Transition day – all pupils spending time in their new classes preparing for September. 

Tuesday 13th July: Transition day – all pupils spending time in their new classes preparing for September. 

Wednesday 14th July: End of Year Reports to parents 

Thursday 15th July: Summer Picnic for the whole school 

Friday 16th July: Last day of school for the summer term 

Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th July: PD Days for staff 

 
 

A note from the Governors:  We hope that all the children enjoyed their first week back after the 

half term break. This term certainly looks fun as the children look forward to school trips, an activities 

week, as well as enjoy the return of the traditional picnic at the Martineaus.    We still have a vacancy 

for a Co-opted governor so if you would like to be involved with the school Governing Body please contact 

me at barninghamgovernors+julie@gmail.com.  To see who your school governors are please take a look at 

this link https://www.barningham.suffolk.sch.uk/barningham-governors/ 

Julie Surridge, Chair of Governors 
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Twitter 

Come and have a look at some of the great work happening at school by clicking on this link 

https://twitter.com/BarninghamCEVCP . Also, You can follow us on @BarninghamCEVCP. If you can 

‘like’ or ‘retweet’ our tweets, it helps to get the school some positive attention.  

Our Class Pages are up and running and you can find them here: 

@BCEVCPOwls https://mobile.twitter.com/BCEVCPOwls  

@BCEVCPBadgers https://mobile.twitter.com/bcevcpbadgers  

@BCEVCPSquirrels https://mobile.twitter.com/BCEVCPSquirrels  

@BCEVCPRabbits https://mobile.twitter.com/bcevcprabbits  

If you haven’t got a twitter account, you can follow instructions here https://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Twitter-

Account . Then once you have an account, you can follow us on @BarninghamCEVCP or your child’s class as above (or 

both!). 
 

Why not look on our school website (www.barningham.suffolk.sch.uk ) for more information, newsletters and policies.  
 

Stephany Hunter     

Head Teacher 
 To learn, aspire, believe and hope through our Christian faith. 

Barningham CEVC Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. The Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Hunter, the 

Alternate Designated Person is Mrs Pipe and the Governor with responsibility for Safeguarding is Rev Cathy Bladen.  

The Online Safety Lead is Mrs Smithson and the Governor with Responsibility for Online Safety is Rev Cathy Bladen. 
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